
 

 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

World Religion Day was the theme 

of our British Values assembly on 

Monday-we talked about the differ-

ent religions of the World and it 

was lovely to hear the children 

sharing their ideas and knowledge 

too. 

The new playground markings have 

been a huge hit with the children 

(and adults!) this week. It is marvel-

ous to see our Year 6 children 

playing “What’s the time Mr 

Wolf?” with Reception children and 

Year 5 and 2 playing Snakes and 

Ladders together.  

You will have received a letter 

from Mrs Kelly with lots of infor-

mation regarding school life, includ-

ing dates of some information 

meetings we are hosting. We felt 

that it would be useful to spend 

some time sharing information and 

bringing to the forefront some very 

important topics. There will be 

reminders nearer the time and 

dates are in the calendar. 
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This week in school... 
Certificates: 

Writing: 
Oak - Charlotte 

Ash - Finn 

Rowan-Imogen 

Beech-Aurora 

Presentation: 

Oak—Jake 

Ash-Jessica 

Beech-Alexandra 

Rowan-Talia 

Elm-Sarah 
Birch-Tessa 

Hazel-Seren 

Cherry-Taniha 

Hawthorn-Isobel 

Poplar-Minnie 

Sycamore –Layton 

Chestnut-Callam 

General: 

Willow—Ari 

Maple-Ethan 

Elm-Jarrod 

Birch-Hannah 

Hazel—Sebi 

Cherry—Elsie 

Poplar-Abel 

Hawthorn-Ola 

Sycamore-Grace 

Chestnut-Adam 

Values and Virtues: 
Oak—Eloise 

Ash– Ben 

Rowan-Harry 

Beech-Amber 

Elm-Aimee 

Birch-Isla 

Hazel-Harmehar 

Cherry-Mollie 

Hawthorn-Isla 

Poplar-Phoebe 

Sycamore-Toby R 

Chestnut-Alex H 

Attendance: 
Beech98.8% 

Behaviour: 
Maple and Willow 

 Thank you so much to all 

who donated tissues to the 

school - in this season of so 

many bugs and infections the 

need for them can be great! 

Mrs Hall was honoured to be 

invited to Year 4 to talk about 

her role as Eucharistic Minis-

ter this week, she was so im-

pressed by the knowledge the 

children demonstrated 

We look forward to hearing 

how the many sports fixtures 

go over the next 2 weeks. 

Thank you for your support in 

organizing your children to 

get to and from these events. 

The excitement from the chil-

dren about them is wonderful 

and reflected in their behavior 

too. 

We hope that a lot of fun and 

dancing is shared tonight at 

the disco and wish everyone a 

happy and healthy weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Hall 

 

 

H ouse  Po in ts  
S t  P h i l i p  – 7 0 2  

S t  T h e r e s a - 5 6 7  

S t  M a r g a r e t - 4 3 7  

S t  F r a n c i s — 3 5 2  

Mark 1:21-28 

Jesus heals a man with an unclean spirit and his 
fame spreads throughout Galilee.  
Christ Jesus, teach us how to be kind and 
generous, sharing what we have with our 
friends, family and people all over the world. 
May we always listen to your word. Amen. 
Please take time to share the gospel with 
your children 
 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

Winnie has had a lovely week and has 
enjoyed seeing children working so hard 
on their presentation in their books as 
well as all the fantastic behaviour too! 
She is looking forward to  giving out 
some certificates next week and would 
love to see some children for her wellbe-
ing walks! 

Uniform Information 
 
 
Unismart in Cobham has 
closed down.  
It is still possible to order 
online and they are provid-
ing free delivery to school. 
 
 



 

Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead.co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Lisa Kelly 

Deputy 

Headteacher:  

Mrs Ruth Hall 

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

Mrs Hall (Lead) 

Mrs. Kelly (Deputy) 

Mrs. Walsh(Deputy) 

Mrs McWilliams 

(Deputy) 

Mrs Tucker (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

  

 

 

 

FOSP News 
 

Disco: 

Thank you for supporting this event and we hope that your children really enjoy themselves. 

Thank you to those who volunteered. 

 

Boogie Bingo - Friday 2nd February 8pm-11pm 

Our fusion of bingo and disco, come and join us for an adult evening of fun and dancing! 

Doors will open at 7.45pm for our first of 4 bingo games with bottles of alcohol, cash prizes 

and more to win! With a top cash prize of £50, will you get a full house first? 

 

Tickets are £8 and you’ll get a strip of bingo numbers for each game. Option to purchase 

more strips on the night. We’ll have a bar serving a variety of drinks and crisps. After the 

games will come the disco so bring your dancing shoes! Everyone is welcome, so grab a 

friend or two or make it your class night out for an entertaining evening supporting your chil-

dren.  

 

Tickets available here: www.pta-events.co.uk/fosp-events 

 

Cake sale 

Thank you all for buying Reception’s first cakes and the 

nearly new uniform. It raised £272.80 

 

The next cake sale is on Thursday 8th February for Year 1.  

 

Mary’s Meals 
Well done to Year 1 for 

their wonderful Mission 

week. 

They raised over £100 for 

this great charity. 

Well done to the teachers 

and children for all their 

hard work! 
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RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch 

Join the biggest nature survey! 

Big Garden Birdwatch is the UK's biggest citizen science wildlife survey. By taking part, you can help us understand 
how our garden birds are doing right now. 

Record the birds you see in your garden for one hour anytime this weekend and submit your re-

sults online. 

For more information visit: 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch/submission 

 

On Friday, last week, Year 4 went to Brooklands Museum. This trip was 
to support their learning in design and technology as soon they will be making 
sling-shot cars. It also gave them the opportunity to learn about both local and 
world history.  
As part of the visit they got look at variety of aircraft, buses, bikes and cars. They 
then got to take part in a workshop entitled ‘Downhill Racers’ in which as a team 
they had to make cars which they then raced down part of the track. 
It was a fantastic day out and it was enjoyed by all! 
“It was one of the best trips ever!” (Georgia) 
“I got to see a plane which was similar to the planes that my great-great grandfa-
ther made!” (Sebastian) 

“It was really fun making cars and getting to race them against other 

teams!” (Alfie F) 

Year 4 trip to 

Brooklands  

Museum 



   

29/01/24 Indoor Athletics Fixture NEW 

31/01/24 Football Tournament NEW 

1/02/24 Year 5 and 6 visit St Andrew’s Dance Showcase NEW 

2/2/24 Boogie Bingo—details in newsletter  

9/2/24 INSET Day—school closed for children  

 Monday 12th -Friday 16th February- - Half Term Holiday  

19.02.24 
Children return to school 

 
 

21/02/24 Prevent information meeting for parents NEW 

28/02/24 How to protect your child from online images—information meeting for parents NEW 

23/02/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow NEW 

26.02.24 Year 2 trip to Windsor Castle  

1/03/24 NHS Assembly for Year 5 and 6 NEW 

07.03.24 World Book day—details to follow  

8/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow NEW 

Week beg 

11/03/24 
Year 5 Mission Week—details to follow NEW 

14/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby tournament—details to follow NEW 

18/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening –details to follow NEW 

20/03/24 Parent Consultation Evening—details to follow NEW 

20/03/24 Year 5 and 6 Netball tournament—details to follow NEW 

22/03/24 Cross Country Event—details to follow NEW 

22/03/24 Spring term Reading Challenge ends NEW 

28.03.24 School finishes for Easter Holidays at 1pm  

15.04.24 All children return to school  

8/05/24 Photographer in school NEW 

Week beg 

13/05/24 
Year 5 Residential trip—details to follow NEW 

Week beg 

13/05/24 
KS2 SATs week NEW 

13/05 

&14/05/24 
Year 3 Feet First training—details to follow NEW 

Week beg 

20/05/24 
Year 6 Bikeability Group 1—details to follow NEW 

21/05/24 Choir at Primary Music festival—details to follow NEW 

24/05/24 May Procession NEW 

 Monday 27th –Friday 31st May—Half Term Holiday  

12/06/24 Reception visit to Gatton Park—details to follow NEW 

14.06.24 INSET DAY - School Closed for children  

16/06-

19/06/24 
Year 6 residential trip—details to follow NEW 

Week beg 

17/06/24 
Reception Mission week—details to follow NEW 

4/07/24 District Sports event—details to follow NEW 

23.07.24 School finishes for Summer Holidays at 1pm  

Dates for your diary 


